MADISON COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY DEPARTMENT

April 17, 2017
To the Board of Supervisors,

Subject - Flora Tax Office Data Circuit Upgrade

The Flora tax office needs a data circuit upgrade due to the following:

In October, the state Department of Revenue is rolling out a new web-
based tax application that will be used by the county tax collector’s
offices. The new application will require more data bandwidth than is
currently utilized in the tax offices. The Madison tax office upgrade
has already been approved and is under way. The proposal and
request today is to upgrade the connectivity to the Flora tax office.

A quote is attached reflecting the monthly cost of this upgraded
circuit.

Duane Thompson
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IT Director



Southern Telecommunications Company

SERVICE PROPOSAL

Madison County Date: 2-Apr-2017
ASE Service
Canton MS

10 Meg, Tax Accessor, Flora MS $490.10
50 to 100 Meg W Center Street Upgrade $184.30
Flora Frame Relay Service $453.92

Universal Service Fund (USF) Tax = $0.00 A

$453.92 $791.41
* 36 month term agreement.
* Frame Relay Service does not incur a Universal Service Fund tax.
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